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	Senator Lyn Allison

Chair, Senate ECITA References Committee

Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT 2600

	position cursor on the line below and start typing letter


Dear Senator Allison

I have already written to you on 6 November 2002 in regard to particular evidence given at hearings of the Inquiry into the Environmental Regulation of Uranium Mining.  In addition, other statements were made by witnesses during hearings that I believe warrant some clarification or comment on the basis that they are factually incorrect or require some context. To that end, I have attached brief comments to assist the Committee in its deliberations. 

Note that the absence of a comment in respect to any particular statement does not mean that I support or agree with that statement.

Yours sincerely,

Dr Arthur Johnston
Supervising Scientist.
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